
 

 

 

    

TO:  Greg Stuart, Executive Director 
  Broward Metropolitan Planning Organization 
 
FROM: Adrian Share, Executive Vice President, Rail Infrastructure 
 
RE:  Quiet zone improvements 
 
DATE: Friday, January 18, 2019 
 

Greg, I am pleased to write that despite an equipment shortage that created a delay, 
our team has implemented a recovery plan and now forecasts completion of the 
construction for the necessary supplemental safety measures for the quiet zone by 
February 15. Our team will continue to coordinate closely with the MPO staff in order to 
expedite the filing of the Notice of Establishment. 

We would also like to encourage the Broward MPO team and cities along the corridor to 
start educating the public about the new condition. We are happy to work together as 
safety is also our top priority. 


